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DEC 0 21982

_

Docket Nos. 50-317
50-318

..

-.

Baltimore Gas and Electric Company
ATTH: Mr. A. E. Lundvall, Jr.

Vice President, Supply
P.O. Box 1475;

Baltimore, Maryland 21203

Gentlemen: (

Subject: Combined Inspection 50-317/82-07; 50-318/82-07

This refers to your October 28, 1982 mply to our September 29, 1982 letter. g,

Thank you for infoming us of jrour cornctive and preventive actions. Those
actions will be examined during future NRC inspections. We note that, in;

accordance with your August 4,1982 letter, the POSRC member training program
described in your most recent letter will be developed by the enJ of l?82.

This letter also serves to cormet the date of your letter which is referenced
in paragraph 5 of our letter dated September 29,1982. That date should be
August 4,1982.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely.
Originni SIrned h?
Iuchard Starmteckl

Richard W. Starostecki, Director
Division of Project and Resident

Programs

cc:
R. M. Douglass, Manager, Quality Assurance
L. B. Russell, Plant Superintendent
T. Sydnor, General Supervisor, Operations QA
R.C. L. Olson, Principal Engineer
J. A. Tiernan, Manager, Nuclear Power
R.E. Denton, General Su rvisor. Training and Technical Services
Public Document Room ( R)
LocalPublicDocumentRoom(LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Infomation Center (NSIC) Ml
NRC Resident Inspector g
State of Maryland (2) / y
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